
From: Grace Ockwell
To: "
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 518270
Date: Thursday, 10 September 2015 02:16:55 p.m.

Hi Debbie and Darren
 
Thanks for your email.
 
I confirm that there are no trees on your property which are listed as significant under
 the Schedule 25.3 of the District Plan.
 
Schedule-25.3-Significant-Trees-July-2015.pdf
 
Kind regards
 
Grace
 
From: Deborah  
Sent: Wednesday, 9 September 2015 9:25 p.m.
To: officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 518270
 

Deborah has submitted a LGOIMA request - 518270.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
Attention:  Planner - Tree enquiry We have a large Silver Birch(I think) tree on our
 property at 75 Cannington road, I've looked on significant tree list and it doesnt appear to
 be listed - could you confirm it's not a 'significant tree' should we decide anytime in future
 to remove it or trim back it's canopy,alternatively  we may just leave it as it is.  We await
 your reply, Thank you, Debbie & Darren Abbott

File attachment
No file uploaded
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http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0008/147329/Schedule-25.3-Significant-Trees-July-2015.pdf



